
 

 

June 2014 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 

MUSIC LESSONS AT ST MICHAEL’S  

Here at St Michael’s we have a thriving music department led by a very strong, enthusiastic staff with 
expertise in a range of different musical activities.   We offer tuition in woodwind, piano, strings, 
guitar and drums (percussion). 

The music department at St Michaels is involved in important musical events in and around the 
community including national events i.e. venues at the Festival Hall amongst others. 

If your son/daughter is already receiving tuition and would like to continue or start to learn a musical 
instrument please let us know before the end of term and kindly complete the tear-off slip below. 

We look forward to meeting your son/daughter in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

L & D Laurence 
Head of Music 
……………………………………………………………………………………… 

MUSIC LESSONS AT 
       ST MICHAEL’S COLLEGE  

 
My son/daughter receives tuition in and would like to CONTINUE learning the (please state name of 
instrument) and grade ………………………….. 

Or 

My son/daughter would like to START playing a musical instrument (please state name of 
instrument) 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………….. 

Signed……………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

                             
 
 
 

 


